
MISSION STATEMENT  
"To guide and assist our youth in their pursuit of personal growth  

and the meaning of sportsmanship through athletic excellence, that will 

improve the lives of all that are involved."  
 

RASA MINUTES* 
April 28, 2013  

Attendees 

Stacie Calder     Peter Hall    Brian Wilson   

Paul Hetrick     Bill Coblentz    Matt Caputo   

Keith Hummel     John Pepkowski   Ed Gall 

Rich Scott     Ray Fox    Mary Jo Webb 

Bob Fafard 

*This meeting was only to discuss the PSAC playoffs and HRD.  

 

Motion: RASA will allow a U23 Travel Team to operate under the direction of ????? as long as the correct 

paperwork is filed (insurance, rosters, etc), the bank account is set-up at QNB with Mary Jo Webb (RASA 

Treasurer) given access, and the RASA Travel Contract signed. Motion made by Matt Caputo and 2
nd

 by Bill 

Coblentz. All voted for, motion passed.  

 

Home Run Derby (HRD) 

 Mike Hellyer has offered to take over the Chair position. Deena Shourds has agreed to help him 

 Mike has met with Stacie and Pete and reviewed the to do list, schedule and scoring process 

 There was concern that Jeff Kittle has scheduled a tournament at Vet Park that date but Bill explained it 

will be a night tournament and most of the games will be played Sunday or at other locations on 

Saturday.  

 

PSAC 

 Ray Fox will take down the gray pads on the 2 fields to be used 

 Stacie offered to weed on Monday.  

 Bill has tarps and quick dry ready for the rainy weather predicted for Monday.  

 Bill will be here all week to help.  

 The nine teams are: Shippensburg, Lock Haven, Gannon, West Chester, Kutztown, California, 

Mercyhurst, Mansfield, Bloomsburg 

 Matt will have the shirts ready for Wednesday 

 PSAC requested tables and chairs 

 PSAC requested hitting nets and tees for the clinic-all our equipment is with the coaches. An email will 

be sent to the coaches to have them bring their equipment.  

 Extra staff shirts have been ordered and Bill will look for the box of shirts we still have.  

 The volunteer schedule was reviewed and phone calls, emails were made to fill in the few holes on 

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday.  

 It was decided to block off the entrance by the road and have all traffic inter the park by the monument.  

 Busses will enter by the driveway farthest away from the park and go directly to the back parking lot. 

All others will park in the main parking lot.  

 

Adjournment:  

Pete Hall motioned to adjourn and Matt Caputo  2
nd

. All agreed.  

Next meeting – Sunday 5/5/13 General Board RASA meeting 7pm at Vet Park Clubhouse. 


